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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 
 
Companhia de Saneamento do Paraná “Sanepar”, in compliance with 
the provisions of CVM instructions, hereby advises its shareholders, 
investors and the market at large that the Department of Urban 
Development and Public Works of the State of Paraná made public, on 
May 3, 2021, the Public Consultation on the preliminary draft of the 
complementary state law to institute the water and sewage microregions in 
the State of Paraná, with the objective to collect contributions that may 
improve the proposal. The creation of said regional structures is provided 
for in Federal Law No. 14,026, of July 15, 2020. 
 
Three public hearings will be held to discuss the proposal, on 05/17/2021, 
05/19/2021 and 05/21/2021. Public hearings will be conducted by the 
Working Group instituted by State Decree No. 7,267 of April 8, 2021. 
 
 

Curitiba, May 4th, 2021. 
 
 
 

Abel Demetrio 
Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 


